
Hello,

I hope that you all had a restful half term and were able to enjoy some time as a
family.

Before we broke up for the holiday, some of Sheridan Class (Year 6) enjoyed
an overnight trip in London. They saw Matilda at the Cambridge Theatre, visited
the Natural History Museum, cruised along the Thames and took a flight on the
London Eye. They were great role models for the school and know that they
had a great time. A huge thank you to Miss Lambert, Mr Earnshaw and Mrs
Cook for making this possible.

We also had our very first ‘Wear Green for the Eco Team’ day. The children
wore green and had a special assembly led by the Leicester Wombles who are
working hard to keep the local environment clean and tidy. If you want any more
information about their great work, you can find it here: cleanupuk | Saffron litter
wombles

A reminder that we are a ‘Nut Free School’. We have several children with
severe nut allergies in school so please check packaging carefully and do not
send your child in with products containing nuts.

Please do not park on the yellow lines around school. It is imperative that we
keep our children safe and abide by the highway code laws.

Finally, our Year 6s have started their transition programme to support them in
their lives beyond Knighton Mead. So far, they have had a visit from Jon
Ashworth – our local MP, a First Aid training session and have visited De
Montfort University. Please see X, formerly known as Twitter, for more
information.

Have a great weekend and see you next week.
Miss Rebecca Smith.
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Please make sure that you follow us on X, formerly known as Twitter, to keep up to date 
with news and events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school!

https://www.cleanupuk.org.uk/groups/saffron-litter-wombles
https://www.cleanupuk.org.uk/groups/saffron-litter-wombles


A huge congratulations goes 
to Hughenden Class this 
week for amazing 
attendance and excellent 
punctuality this week, Well 
done Sheridan Class! 

Please remember that gates 
open at 8.40am and children 
must be in class by 8.50am. 

Please keep up your hard 
work with your attendance 
and punctuality. Many 
thanks. 

Miss Key.
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Friday 14th June - non-uniform day for 
chocolate donation
Wednesday 3rd July – Y6 transition day and 
class swap
Thursday 4th July – Y6 performance to parents 
@10am and 6pm
Tuesday 9th July – Sports Day at Saffron Lane 
Stadium
Thursday 11th July – Picnic on the Park – details 
to follow
Friday 12th July – school closes for the summer 
holidays

Attendance

Class Attendance 
%

Bloomfield 92.1%
Macaulay 87%

Lansdowne 94.8%
Richmond 88.2%

Hughenden 97.7%
Lothair 90.8%

Sheridan 95.9%
Whole 
School 

Attendance 
91.8%

Character muscle of the 
week

Problem Solving:
Using a variety of strategies and 
resources to help you to solve 
something difficult. May involve 
perseverance. 

Primary Leadership Team
#collaboration #community

Well done to all of our badge winners 
this week:

Hughenden Class

Chloe – 2nd round yellow
Humayra – 2nd round yellow
Jenson – 2nd round yellow
Lano – 2nd round yellow
Rhea – 2nd round yellow Non-uniform day – 14th June

We will be having a non-uniform day to 
collect chocolate for the Summer Fair’s 
Chocolate Tombola. Please bring in a 
donation of a chocolate bar if you would like 
to come in non-uniform. 
Thank you, PLT and Friends of Knighton.
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